
Minutes from the meeting of the AES technical committee

on acoustics and sound reinforcement, September 27, 1997

Attending:

Mendel Kleiner, (TCASR chair)

Paul Bauman (TCASR member)

Søren Bech (TCASR member)

Jiri Tichy (TCASR member)

Jim Brown

1) The chair opened the meeting by discussing the agenda. The

agenda was approved.

2) The chair introduced the scope of the committee.

3) Topics for the Amsterdam and San Fransisco 1998 conventions

were discussed. 

4) The committee decided that the Amsterdam convention was too

close in time for any special activities by the committee.

4) Two activities were suggested for the San Fransisco

convention pending approval from the San Fransisco 1998 AES

convention committee. These were: 

A) Session on “New developments in the fields of Sound

Reinforcement and Sound Field Enhancement”. Some areas which can

be included in such a session are Measurements, design methods,

implemented systems.

B) Workshop on “Influence of weather on Sound Reinforcement”.

Some areas which can be included in such a session are Audience

area related issues, Impact on surrounding community.

5) Joel Lewitz (TCASR member) was suggested as liason to the San

Fransisco  1998 convention committee.

6) A discusssion then followeed on the subjects of “Hot Topics”

and “TC visibility”. The Chair suggested that a TC session might

be one way of attracting attention to the work of the TCs.

7) Meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted 



Mendel Kleiner


